
 
 

 
 

Churchdown Club & Bar September Newsletter 
 
Evenings are feeling a lot more Autumnal, we have therefore revised our opening times for 
Autumn/Winter. From TODAY we are now open 7 days a week, here are our opening times 
which can also be found on the club website: 
 
Monday: 6 – 11pm 
Tuesday: 6 – 11pm 
Wednesday: 5 – 11pm 
Thursday: 6 – 11pm 
Friday: 5 – 11.30pm 
Saturday: midday – 11.30pm 
Sunday: midday – 7pm 
 
We look forward to welcoming both old and new skittles teams over the coming weeks!! 
 
Our ‘Tea on the Green’ bottomless Prosecco events proved a big hit, they will now take a 
break for a couple of months but will return closer to Christmas with ‘festive teas’ 
 
Our wonderful Delipizza airsteam trailer has returned after a short break and will now on an 
ongoing basis will be open serving customers Tuesday – Saturday from 4pm until late, their 
menus are on our tables, just order from the trailer and collect your food when it is ready 
and enjoy back at your table! 



 
We have lots going on at the Club over the coming months with a focus on returning to 
regular live music, so far booked in we have dates for your diaries of: 
Saturday 2 October Jack Flint 
Saturday 23 October the very popular Risky Galore 
Friday 12 November Blackthorn Buskers 
Saturday 27 November SHCC 
Friday 3 December Alex Bayross 
 
More December dates to be confirmed!!! 
 
If you are in a group or a solo musician please make contact, we are always on the lookout 
for new bookings!! 
 
From Monday 4th October our regular folk group will also be returning, they gather on the 
1st and 3rd Mondays of the month and are wonderful to listen to or sing along to. 
 
Remember our regular quiz night is now on the LAST Friday of the month which means THIS 
Friday quizzy Alan will be in the lounge hosting a smaller quiz than normal as the two sports 
TV’s will be showing live rugby!!! 
 
Finally, on Saturday 23 October we will be hosting a MacMillan coffee morning. Our last one 
in 2021 was incredibly popular and raised lots of money through the sale of cakes, coffee 
and a fantastic raffle, we will be contacting local businesses soon to donate raffle prizes!!! 
 
In our entrance foyer we now have an information board filled with ‘what’s on’ information 
and committee information. We also have an area on our website where you will find 
previous newsletters and committee documents, check out www.churchdownclub.co.uk 
also our social media pages, Facebook and Instagram are regularly updated. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club 

http://www.churchdownclub.co.uk/

